
From: Terry Cox   
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 4:22 PM 
To: Governor Sununu <governorsununu@nh.gov> 
Cc: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov>; EllmsJr, Christopher J 
<christopher.j.ellmsjr@energy.nh.gov>; Chicoine, Jared <jared.s.chicoine@energy.nh.gov> 
Subject: Concerned about the future of net metering in NH (PUC Docket DE 22-060) 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Governor Sununu: 
I recently learned that the NH Public Utilities Commission is about to release an Order concerning PUC 
Docket DE 22-060 on changes to the current net metering tariff structure.  I understand a settlement 
agreement has been filed by the three investor owned electric utilities, Clean Energy NH, Conservation 
Law Foundation, the Office of the Consumer Advocate, and the NH Hydro Association. 
I urge the PUC to accept this Settlement Agreement.  I was a member of the Westmoreland Community 
Power Advisor Committee.  After a year of work in March 2023 the residents of Westmoreland voted to 
join the Community Power Coalition of New Hampshire in order to lower the cost of electricity for our 
residents.  Now you and the PUC have a chance to make change that will benefit the citizens of our State 
by accepting the Settlement Agreement.  I would urge you to do what is right for the people of New 
Hampshire and not give in to three investor owned electric utilities. 
I am copying the PUC Clerk on this email so that my concern for this matter and my support for the 
Settlement Agreement will be entered into the docket.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
Sincerely, 
Terry M Cox 
President Cox Woodworking Inc 
Resident and Representative from Westmoreland to CPCNH Westmoreland, NH 

 


